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“Greetings & Good Wishes on the occasion of  

47
th

   
 
Anniversary of the U.A.E

”
 
 

 

Dear Parent,  

The Management, staff and students of EMIRATES FUTURE INT’L ACADEMY extend our 

Greetings and congratulations to the President, Vice president, Rulers 

and people of the UAE on the occasion of 47th National Day. 

 

As per the notification from government and ADEK the School will remain closed from  

1
st
 December to 3

rd
 December 2018 on account of U.A.E National Day.  

 

SCHOOL FEE:   Please be reminded that all fee dues and the third installment fees (Jan- March 

2019) ought to be cleared on or before 30
th

 Dec 2018. 

 

WINTER VACATION:  14
TH

 DECEMBER 2018 TO 5
th

 JANUARY 2019. 

                                            School reopens on Sunday 6
th

 JANUARY 2019 after winter vacation. 

 

 Thanking you for your whole-hearted co-operation and support. 

 

With regards,  

 

SAJI OOMMEN 

PRINCIPAL           

 


